
 

Pastor Letter 8/4/22 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 

Recently, a friend was wondering aloud to me why she is so consistently amazed and surprised by God’s 

responses to her prayers. She wondered why she continues to doubt that God will come through for 

her, when all that God has ever done (when she has asked and remained open to God’s will) has been to 

respond to her requests by blessing her with inner peace and clarity. She was clearly frustrated that she 

continues to doubt. 

 What came to me while I was responding to her were two things. The first is that I do the same exact 

thing. Even after all the times God has given me exactly what I have needed, I still sometimes doubt that 

God will come through. The second thing is that our doubt may exist simply because our human brains 

cannot comprehend anything beyond our human experiences. Our human experiences have often been 

about being disappointed by others. While human relationships are wonderful, and often serve to build 

our self-esteem and sense of community, they are also filled with disappointment. All human beings are 

flawed, and it is impossible for us to not disappoint each other. Because disappointment is an inevitable 

part of all the relationships we have ever known in our lives, perhaps we place that same expectation on 

God, our non-human Father. So, what can we do, given our human condition? Thankfully, God forgives 

us and continues to love us despite our mistakes. As disciples, we are called to return to God. Our initial 

thoughts and doubts don’t matter as much if we work to seek God’s ways when we recognize our sin. 

May we seek to continually return to God even after we have doubts or hurt others.  

In His Peace, 

 

Pastor Nicki 

 

YouTube: live stream and recording can be found 

at https://www.espresbyterian.com/worship/ or https://www.youtube.com/user/ESPresbyterian 

Facebook: click on the link below near the time the service begins at 10:00am to watch the live 

stream https://www.facebook.com/espresbyterian/ 

Additionally, bulletins and an online hymnal have been put on the website and can be found 

at https://www.espresbyterian.com/worship/sunday-bulletin/ 

Ways to give- mail or drop of check/cash through no contact mail slot in office window. Drop off 

envelope in offering plates before or after worship services. Donate on our website by going to the 

home page at https://www.espresbyterian.com/ and clicking on the Donate button in the upper right 

corner. Designate where you would like the money to go by using the note section  
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